
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "joshua@uplandadvertising.com"
Subject: Permit Application# 2019-004329
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 2:43:00 PM

Application# 2019-004329
 
Hi Joshua,
 
Your application for a billboard sign was received. After review of the application and per our
conversation, the proposed sign would not meet the 300 foot setback from an existing residence
under Section 5.05 B. of the Zoning Ordinance.
 
For this reason, the application is being denied and a full refund will be credited to your card.
If you have any questions please let us know.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
Fax: 218-927-4372
www.co.aitkin.mn.us
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